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Worldwide Research & Development

Environmental Health & Safety

February 7, 2014

Scott Wilson

USNRC - Region 1

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

RE: License No.: 06-05869-01
Mail Control No.;: 582918

Dear Mr. Wilson,

We are writing in response to your email dated February 5, 2014. We confirm that leak
tests of the devices containing Ni-63 sources have been performed at the required
frequency and that no radioactive contamination has ever been detected on these devices.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

b et ‘ P

Eric Watters David J. Durkee
EHS Site Lead Radiation Safety Officer



